
 

13 March 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for patience and support this week. Today, teachers and students prepared their supplies and 
teachers communicated their expectations to students. Many students are coming home today with 
packets, projects, books, and supplies for continued learning. Please wait for teacher instruction on 
Monday morning.  

To ease communication and manage expectations, we have added a page to the school website entitled 
Remote/Digital Learning​ found under the Academics tab. This page contains a new document created 
with the support of the Archdiocese of Portland in Oregon entitled “​Remote/Digital Learning Protocol 
for Parents and Families.​” The page will also contain links to all official communication emailed from 
the school regarding COVID-19. 

Please join me in praying for all students, teachers, and families whose lives have been altered by the 
presence of the coronavirus in our state. We are blessed to work in a community and school that is 
prepared to continue the education of our students throughout this closure. 

God Bless,  

Corrine Buich 
Principal 
Our Lady of the Lake Catholic School 

https://oll.school/remotelearning/
https://oll.school/mt-content/uploads/2020/03/digital-learning-protocol-parent-family-1.pdf
https://oll.school/mt-content/uploads/2020/03/digital-learning-protocol-parent-family-1.pdf

